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Sarah Moore's article "Artificial Intelligence in the Workplace" was featured in the

November/December 2017 Vol. 31 No. 6 issue of Ohio Lawyer. In the article, she discusses  the

potential legal issues, particularly those relating to a reduction in workforce, safety protocols and

employee privacy concerns as artificial intelligence is more regularly integrated into the modern

workplace.

To read the full article, visit Ohio Lawyer.
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